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Phased Return Complete] 

 

It has been wonderful to be able to welcome back Forms 4 and 5 this 
week.  They have settled back into School life very well and are coping           
brilliantly with the social distancing rules.   
 

We are very excited to be welcoming back Forms 2 and 3 from Monday!  
This completes our phased return and we are absolutely delighted to 
have been able to accommodate a return to School for all pupils who are 
able to do so, before the summer holidays.  All details about the return 
to School were sent out by ParentMail this week so, if you have not  
already done so, please ensure you check your emails so you have all the 
up to date information.  

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who are celebrating their 

birthday this week. 

Jacob-Elijah Rec 

 

Molly Rec 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

 
Rec: Rosa for coming to School    
every day wearing such a big smile 
and displaying so much enthusiasm 
for all activities.  
F1: Elliot for continued high quality 
work completed at home.  
F1: Caleb for displaying such a keen 
interest and enthusiasm for all     
activities and being a positive team 
member.  
F2: Hashim for answering lots of 
questions during tutorials this 
week!   
F3: Oscar for super effort and       
brilliant mental maths. 
F3: Pippa for her fabulous story 
structure and wonderful  
enthusiasm. 
F3: Nancy for her excellent creative 
writing and for working incredibly 
hard. 
F4: Evie for settling back into School 
really well and getting on with her 
work quickly and quietly. 
F4: Holly for super effort in Maths 
this week.    
F5: Daisy for working hard in Maths 
and English this week. 
F6: Alliya for helping her friends 
settle back into School so well. 

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

Why do Jelly Babies like to go to school?  

They want to be Smarties! 

Form Photographs 
We are organising a different format for Form photographs this year, due 
to the current situation.  
 

Full details are in the email you have received today but in summary, our 
Form photos will be a montage of individual pictures taken at home, 
each child holding a word they have decorated to complete a sentence.  
We would like the children to wear uniform please.  Our School            
Photographer will collate the pictures for each Form.  As he is not           
charging for this service, the finished photos will be available 
to download from his website for a donation to charity.  The  
website will be  password protected.   
 

It would be really lovely if we could have everyone included 
in these photographs so please check your emails for full details and the 
deadline date.  

 

Form 6 WPS Cookbook 
 

Our Form 6 children would like to thank everyone who has contributed a 
recipe to their WPS Cookbook!  They have been very pleased with the 
replies received. 
 

A first draft of the cookbook has been produced and the children are 
busy ensuring it is perfect, before mass production begins.  They are also 
considering their price scheme and even thinking about multi-purchase 
deals! 
 

There will be a choice of front covers designed by our F6 children and the 
book will be packed with fabulous savoury and sweet recipes to tempt all 
taste buds.  Watch this space for more information about how you can 
get your copy of the WPS Cookbook. 


